
Subject: [Fwd: Parking violations of commercial vehicles;]
Date: Tue, 28 Oct 2003 15:47:55 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Parking violations of commercial vehicles;
Date: Tue, 28 Oct 2003 13:55:05 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms Donas:

I can appreciate your concerns. It is a question of Bylaw enforcement. Although we have
more Bylaw enforcement officers than ever  it still appears to be insufficient.

However, if you were to join  your own neighborhood organization and ask the Chair to
send a letter to Mayor and Council to enforce  bylaws in their neighborhood, it would
certainly be more effective than an individual complaining,  however just such a
complaint may be.     

In the meantime I see from the stamp affixed to your letter that staff have taken note of
your concerns. 

I will so send a copy of your letter and my reply to you to the Customer Service and
Quality Assurance Committee for their information.   

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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